Evgenia Tsichritzi

From:

Sent: 02 September 2016 11:44
To: PI

Subject: Planning application 161152

| would like to comment on the application by the Catholic Diocese of Aberdeen for permission to use the premises at
14 The Chanonry as offices and meeting rooms. As a former resident in Old Aberdeen | would ask the planning
Department and Planning Committee to consider very carefully the precedent they would be setting in granting this
application. The Chanonry is a residential area of historic importance and granting this application would open the door
to many more applications for commercial use which would eventually destroy the unique atmosphere of The
Chanonry. Old Aberdeen is a jewel in the crown of the city and | hope the application will be refused.

Mrs Caroline Gimingham
9 Florence Court

402 North Deeside Road
Cults

Aberdeen AB 159 TD
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